
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Monday 9th of December 2019     

Week 9 Term 4 

Kia orana, Kia ora,  Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu ,Bula vinaka, Ni hao, greetings to all 

whānau and friends of Flat Bush School, 

What an amazing day we had on Friday!  

Our Student Inquiry Sharing and Shared Lunch was a huge success. Thank you to all of our FBS whānau for your 

awesome support, it was truly a day to remember. It was so nice being able to catch up with you all during the day. 

A big, final week here at school with Prizegivings and Year 6 Graduation taking place. 

Wednesday are our Syndicate Prizegivings that will be held in our Hall. 

 

● Juniors (Rms 1,2,5,6,7,8, 21,22) from 9am-10.30am 

● Middles (Rms 9,10,11,12,13,15) from 11am-12.30pm 

● Seniors (Rms 14, 16,17,18,19,20) from 1.30pm-3pm 

 

Our Year 6 Graduation celebration is on Thursday from 1.30pm-3pm and will also be in our Hall. 

Final day for Term 4 and 2019 is Friday, December the 13th and school closes for instruction at 12pm. 

Our first day for Term 1, 2020 is Monday, February the 3rd. 

As this week progresses our Year 6 learners near the end of their time here at FBS, I can tell you that they will certainly 

be missed and we look forward to giving them a big farewell. 

To all of our FBS whānau and friends my sincere thanks for all of your support and encouragement throughout all of 

2019. There have been so many highlights for us all to reflect on as we head into the holidays, and a huge part of this is 

due to the ongoing commitment that our FBS community has for our learners, staff and school. 

Merry Xmas and a Happy New Year. 

Mr Avatea 

Proud to be your Principal 
 

     

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 


